
Official Statement Regarding Town Hall Closing 

March 20, 2020 @ 2:00 P.M. 

 

Mayor Joseph A. Carfora has officially closed Town Hall to the 

public until further notice. Mayor Carfora stated that “Under the 

circumstances, we have no choice but to protect those inside our 

Town Hall as well as the general public. We urge you to continue 

to use our town website for updates.” 

 

Please see Town Clerk Stacy Gravino’s official statement 

regarding continuing services in our Town Clerk’s office. 

 

For additional information on this this release, please contact Tina 

Hedley (203) 468-3205. 

 


